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We are neutral on SB 348, and we appreciate your work on this important issue. We 

are very committed to Measure 114 and request that you do not weaken the measure 

in any way.  

 

We are retired physicians and are very unhappy about lax gun laws and the easy 

access to guns in this country. Just this morning three more innocent children were 

killed at their school. We should be outraged by this, but as a country we allow it to 

happen over and over again. It must stop sometime! 

 

Thank you! 

 

Bonnie Reagan, MD 

Peter Reagan, MD 


